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By email to:  

 

Dear  

 

Freedom of Information request 
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA), which was received by the Human Tissue Authority (HTA) on 04 October 
2017. Your email outlined the following request: 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the 
following information: 

To ask the Human Tissue Authority how many post-abortive pregnancy 
remains were registered with it in the year June 2016-June 2017. 

If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information 
exceeding the cost of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please 
provide advice and assistance, under your Section 16 obligations, as to how I 
can refine my request to be included in the scope of the Act. 

I look forward to your response within 20 working days, as stipulated by the 
Act. 

If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to contact me via email and I will 
be happy to clarify what I am asking for. 

 
Response 
 
In accordance with s.1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act (2000), I can confirm 
that the HTA does not hold the information specified within your request. 
 
The role of the HTA is to ensure that human tissue is used safely and ethically, and 
with proper consent. Through licensing, the HTA regulates the removal, storage and 
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use of human tissue. You can find information about our role and the legislation, 
which governs our work on our website.  
 
You may also wish to refer to the page on the HTA’s website which addresses 
frequent asked question about the our regulatory remit regarding the disposal of 
pregnancy remains, which can be found here. You will see that the disposal of 
pregnancy remains is not within the scope of our remit. Alternatively, you are invited 
to contact , who would be happy to 
discuss our role and your interest in this area.   can be contacted on  

 or by emailing    
 
Further information 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the HTA has handled your request for information in 
this case, you may in the first instance ask us for an internal review by writing to us 
at the above postal or email address.  
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have 
the right to appeal directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision, at the 
address below. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 
 
Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 
Website: www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

 
  




